
 

 

Friday, January 13, 2023 

Dear Lamoille North Families and Staff, 

Happy Snow Day!  

Please note important upcoming events set forth below: 

LNSU, January 16, 2023 – No School 

LNSU, January 25, 2023 – Early Release Day 

Cambridge Elementary School, January 23-27, 2023, 5th & 6th Grade Winter Wellness 

Cambridge Elementary School, January 27, 2023, Celebration of Learners, 8:20 am 

Hyde Park Elementary School, January 18, 2023, Sports for Life 

Waterville Elementary School, January 18, 2023, Winter Sports Day 

Lamoille Union Middle/High School, January 20, 2023, End of Quarter 2 

Lamoille Union Middle School, January 20, 2023, Fit Friday 

 

As a reminder to those who may be curious about inclement weather decisions, please note that we will 

always close schools if roads are unsafe, even if the conditions are unsafe in only one of our towns. All of 

our elementary schools feed into Lamoille Union Middle and High Schools and our busses travel through 

all of our towns. We will never second guess our road crews, who are our best source of information 

about the roads. They work tirelessly to keep us safe and we extend our thanks and gratitude for their 

commitment to our safety.   

In community news from Healthy Lamoille Valley, please see information about a 

workshop on talking with teens and tweens: 

Talk They Hear You - Tips for Talking with Teens and Tweens 

Morrisville Centennial Library, January 24, 2023, 6:00PM 

Join other parents/caregivers to explore resources for meaningful conversations with your tweens and 

teens. Yummy snacks will be served. Childcare available. Please pre-register by 

emailing info@centenniallibrary.org. 

SAVE THE DATE! In school news, we are hosting our 2022-2023 Annual Meeting on 
February 20, 2023, at Green Mountain Technology & Career Center in the CEC, from  
6:30 pm – 8:00 pm. Although the official business of the evening will not begin until  
7:00 pm, we invite you to join us early for a meal! You can find our Annual Meeting 

Warning on our website HERE.  
 
We will provide food and drinks, and childcare services as needed, similar to what we did for those who 
attended our community forum in December. Please be on the lookout over the next few weeks for 
detailed information about the meeting, our proposed budget with investment priorities, and our 
Annual Reports. We look forward to answering your questions at the meeting and welcoming all of our 
community members!  
 

https://healthylamoillevalley.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=6b5732022bf84ce506534a95b&id=f41a4a4b03&e=be6fec7e57
https://resources.finalsite.net/images/v1673531793/lnsuorg/s2fdhddhkdk1ea4gmsta/Warning.pdf


The event is an opportunity to engage with school administrators, leadership, and school board 
representatives from your community to hear about all that is happening in our schools to provide the 
best education and support for our students! This is a school district open meeting and all community 
members are welcome to attend! We look forward to seeing you! 
 

As always, I continue to be so grateful for our Lamoille North community members and the strong 

relationships we have built together. Thank you again for your collaboration, compassion and dedication 

to the wellbeing of our students, staff and families. 

My best to you, 

 
Catherine Gallagher, M.Ed. 
Superintendent of Schools 
Lamoille North Supervisory Union 

 

  


